
 

A public forum to consider Australia’s 
World War I commemoration and whether 
it pays appropriate respect to those who 
died believing in a better world.

World War I brought death to 
approximately 61,000 Australians and 
shattered the lives of countless others.  
Globally, a generation was virtually lost.   
The legacy of the war continues to this day.  
A century on, does our commemoration 
stop short of asking the hard questions 
such as how such a cataclysmic event could 
occur, what we learnt from it and whether 
that responsibility to learn has been lost 
amid the flag-waving?

DATE: 
Tuesday 4 November, 2014  
7.30 – 9.30pm, followed by tea/coffee

VENUE: 
Australian Centre for Christianity & Culture
15 Blackall Street, Barton, ACT.

ENQUIRIES: 
•  Maureen Cummuskey  ph:  6249 7824  
   e:  maureencummuskey@iinet.net.au

•  Sue Wareham  ph:  6253 1117   
   e:  warehams@ozemail.com.au

SPEAKERS:

•  Emeritus Professor Joseph Camilleri OAM 
    Founding Director, Centre for Dialogue, 
    La Trobe University

•  Professor Marilyn Lake FAHA, FASSA  
    Immediate Past President of the Australian  
    Historical Association, co-author of ‘What’s  
    Wrong with Anzac?’

•  Ms Kellie Merritt 
   Social Worker, widow of Flight Lt Paul Pardoel  
    who was killed in Iraq.

•  Bishop Pat Power (Retired) 
    Former Catholic Bishop of Canberra & Goulburn

MC:

•  Genevieve Jacobs  
    666 ABC Morning Presenter.

The event will be recorded by  
ABC TV  Big Ideas.

THE WAR TO END ALL WARS:
OUR RESPONSIBILITY TO THOSE WHO DIED.

Organised by:

•  Medical Association for Prevention of War (Australia)

•  Women’s International League for Peace and Freedom (ACT)

•  Honest History

•  A Chorus of Women

•  UN Association of Australia, ACT Branch.

ALSO NOT TO BE MISSED: 

A Passion for Peace: work-in-progress concert and 
conversation from A Chorus of Women

11 November, 2014 at 7.30pm
Australian Centre for Christianity & Culture

For more information: www.chorusofwomen.org


